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University of Mumbai 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Department of English 
 

NOTICE 
  

Notice of Ph.D. Interviews September -  2022 
 

The following candidates are eligible to appear for the 
interviews for Ph.D. admissions on 20th and 21st 
September, 2022. The interviews shall be conducted in the 
University Department of English, University of 
Mumbai, Ranade Bhavan, Vidyanagari, Kalina, 
Santacruz (East), Mumbai - 400 098.  
 

The detailed schedule shall be communicated to you via 
email.  
 

The candidates should remain present in the department as 
per the schedule. Kindly check your email regularly for 
updates of the interview schedule.  

           
 

              Sd/- 
Dr. Rajesh Karankal 
Head, 
Department of English             Date:15.09.2022
   


